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2438 79th Ave NE. – Two of the three trees on site will be removed including a mature maple tree in the rear 
property (yellow oval). An additional small tree will be removed (red arrow) 



 

 
 
 

 

  

 

8718 Overlake Dr. W. Douglas-fir tree in right-of-way will be removed to gain access to the adjacent 
property. 


